
Production 
Students were working really hard on their Production items. 
This will continue into Term 4 and we look forward to seeing 
their performances. 

Edward Excellence 
Teachers have nominated students to receive Edward Excel-
lence letters for Term 3. These will be posted home next 
week. Thank you to all the students who go above and be-
yond to be active learners, good friends and great school citi-
zens. 

2022 Kindergarten Enrolments  
Enrolments are now being taking for 2022. Please contact the 
school for an information pack. Enrolment can be done 
online. Please see our school website and you can pick up a 
paper form from the office. If you know anyone who would 
like some information about enrolling at our school, please 
ask them to contact the office on 58821612. 

School Photos  
We will advise you about school photos when we have a new 
date. 

Father’s Day 
We hope you all had an enjoyable Father’s Day.  
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Week 9 Term 3 2021 

Mon 6th Sept • Students Learning from home 

Tues 7th Sept • Students Learning from home 

Wed 8th Sept • Students Learning from home 

Thurs 9th Sept • Students Learning from home 

Fri 10th Sept 
• Students Learning from home 

• Waiting on arrangements from 
DoE for Week 10 

Week 10 Term 3 2021 

Fri 17th Sept • Last Day Term 3 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

Thank You 
Thank you to everyone for the amazing job you are doing 
during these unprecedented times. Teachers are working 
hard to provide engaging learning packs for your children. 
The addition of the NSW Department of Education online 
guided learning packs has been well received by families. 
The link to the online guided learning packs are being sent 
to your child’s DoE email account. You can send your child’s 
teacher messages through their email or call the school if we 
can help answer any questions. 

My advice is to only do as much as you can. Don’t put too 
much stress or pressure on yourselves. Organise a timetable, 
roster in breaks and be kind to yourselves. The packs don’t 
have to be complete. Just do the best you can.  

It is important that packs are picked up and returned. This is 
how we measure engagement in learning and this  
information will be used to mark attendance rolls. 

I will let you know as soon as I have any news about next 
week’s arrangements. 

We would love you to share some photos of you learning at 
home. We look forward to seeing them. You can email them 
or send them to the school Facebook account. 

Stay safe, 

Rhonda Blacker 

NSW Department of Education Message 
We want to thank all the families who are supporting our 
community by keeping their children at home, learning from 
home, to minimise movement in the community. As always, 
our school will be open with minimal supervision to support 
those students who cannot be educated from home, for  
example if their parent or carer is an essential worker. All 
students and families will be supported with learning from 
home materials and resources provided by your teacher. 

Find resources to help you and your child learn from home 
at education.nsw.gov.au/parents-learning-at-home. 

Watering our trees that were recently donated by Land Care. 

http://www.edward-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


Ruby learning from home.  Artwork of spring blossoms 


